

## We heal and inspire the human spirit.

**To:** All PCPs, Specialists, Vision, BH and BHT Providers

**From:** IEHP – Provider Relations

**Date:** February 21, 2023

Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED – Provider Newsletter and Communication

Survey

## The 2023 IEHP Provider Newsletter and Communication Survey is in progress and we want to hear from you!

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) deeply values our provider network. We are grateful for your partnership in serving our members and community.

We strive to provide timely and valuable communication to our providers. For this reason, we are launching the **2023 IEHP Provider Newsletter and Communication Survey** to gather your feedback on how we can improve our communications.

Specifically, we would like to know **what information** you would like to receive from IEHP **and how** you would prefer to receive our communications.

Please take a moment to answer this short survey so we can improve our communications to you and your practice. We value your feedback and are here to serve you. A QR code and email link are available below to access the survey. The survey will remain open until the **end of February**. Thank you in advance for your participation.



https://iehp.ushur.me/api/rest/qrTrigger/I05ld3NsZXR0ZXJTdXJ2ZXk6OTA5MDI=

All communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our website at: <a href="www.iehp.org">www.iehp.org</a> > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondences

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or email <a href="mailto:ProviderServices@iehp.org">ProviderServices@iehp.org</a>.